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26/05/2023  15:45:472023/1906/P OBJ The Heath & 

Hampstead Society

Objection from:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This proposal to add an extra floor on the roof of 92 Frognal would be very visible from the street and would 

not only spoil the existing character of a castellated house and tower but also this part of Frognal.

If more floor space is needed it would be better placed where in cannot be seen from the street and does not 

add to the height of the existing building.

This part of Frognal is one of the most pleasant and historic parts of Hampstead - with important listed 

buildings on both sides of the site of this application.

The proposed extra floor is large, obtrusive and detracts from the Conservation Area.

Please Refuse.
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